
NORTH SLOPE BOROUGH SCHOOL DISTRICT 

M E M O R A N D U M 

 

TO:  Qaiyaan Harcharek, President 

  Members of the School Board 

THROUGH:  Pauline Harvey, Superintendent  

FROM:  Chelsie Overby, Board Secretary 

DATE: March 4, 2021 

SUBJECT: 2021 Virtual NIEA On the Hill     Memo No: SB21-148 

March 16-17, 2021      (Action Item)  

NSBSD Policy Manual:  

Board Bylaw 9240, Board Development: Board members need to participate in professional 

development activities that help them understand their responsibilities, stay abreast of new 

developments in education, and learn new ways to cope effectively with the problems they 

confront. 

Issue Summary: 

The administration recommends the Board to approve the legislative committee members, 

Muriel Brower and Robyn Burke (Qaiyaan Harcharek as alternate), to attend the National Indian 

Education Association 2021 Virtual NIEA On the Hill conference on March 16-17, 2021.  

Background: 

The conference will cover key areas on: Advocacy Training, Administration Updates, Budget & 

Appropriations, Authorizing Priorities, and meeting with members of Congress and other 

decision makers.  

Board members Muriel Brower, Robyn Burke and alternate Qaiyaan Harcharek are currently 

serving on the North Slope Borough School District Board of Education Legislative Committee.  

Motion: 

I move that the NSBSD Board of Education approve the Legislative Committee members, 

Muriel Brower and Robyn Burke (Qaiyaan Harcharek as Alternate), to attend the 2021 Virtual 

NIEA On the Hill on March 16-17, 2021.  

Motion by____________________________ Seconded by________________________ 

 

Advisory Vote________________________   Vote_____________________________ 
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